
ONIS"TREY"GLENN, Ill 

DIRECTOR A□EM 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management 

adem.alabama.gov 

1400 Coliseum Blvd. 36110-2059 • Post Office Box 301463 

July 10, 2008 

Alabama National Guard 
c/o: Mr. William Turk 
P.O. Box 3711 
Montgomery, AL 36109-0711 

Dear Mr. Turk: 

Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463 

(334) 271-7700 

FAX (334) 271-7950 

RE: ALABAMA NATIONAL GUARD SITE 
Organizational Maintenance Shop (OMS-28) 
1622 South Broad Street 
Mobile, Mobile County, Alabama 
Groundwater Incident No. GW 07-01-02 

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management is in receipt of your response 
letter (dated May 1, 2008) to our comments dated April 16, 2008 for the above referenced 
facility. Upon review of the letter, the Department has determined that the comments were 
addressed properly and are acceptable. 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (334) 270- 5665 or by 
email at jcreeves@adem.state.al.us. 

Sincerely, 

ck/� 
Chad Reeves 
Hydrogeologist 
ADEM Hydrogeology Section 
Land Division 

CR/bjk 

File: GW106/AL National Guard- Mobile/ Mobile County/GW 07-01-02 

BOB RILEY 

GOVERNOR 

Birmingham Branch 

110Vulcan Road 

Birmingham, AL 35209-4702 
(205) 942-6168 

(205) 941-1603 (Fax) 

Decatur Branch 

2715 Sandlin Road, S. W. 

Decatur, AL 35603-1333 

(256) 353-1713 

(256) 340-9359 (Fax) 

Mobile Branch 

2204 Perimeter Road 

Mobile, AL 36615-1131 
(251) 450-3400 

(251) 479-2593 (Fax) 

Mobile - Coastal 

4171 Commanders Drive 

Mobile, AL 36615-1421 

(251) 432-6533 

(251) 432-6598 (Fax) 


